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MEMORANDUM 

 
Date: 11-24-2020 
 
To: City Manager Tod Larson 
 
From:  Chief Daniel Pasquariello 
 
Subject: Public Safety report December 2020 
                        Reporting period 10/23/20 to 11/24/20 

 

 

PATROL  

 

We have filled all of the patrol officer positions.  One of our new officers, Daniel 

Gonzalez-Fawcett, was a police officer in his home village of Metlakatla for 4 years, and 

is APSC certified.  Our other new officer, Martin Gardiner, a raw recruit who will need to 

attend a police academy, is from Dillingham.  They are being field trained by Officer 

Taner Lowery and Officer Craig Maines. 

  

DISPATCH 

 

We have hired a new dispatcher, Christopher Bott.  He has just started and has begun 

his field training with dispatcher John Marx. 

 

ANIMAL CONTROL 

 

ACO Boyd continues to be the workhorse of the department when it comes to checking 

travelers at the airport.  He works closely with and supervises the Denali Universal 

Services health and safety monitors at the airport. 

 

CORRECTIONS 

 

One of our corrections officers resigned last month.  The open position will be filled by 

the transfer of Aquila Kapotak from dispatch to corrections.  Aquila has been a 

corrections officer in the past so he will be able to jump in and handle shifts without 

having to be trained. 
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DMV 
 
The DMV has discontinued the extended hours and gone back to being open 4 hours a 

day.   

 

Due to the increased positive cases of COVID-19 in Dillingham and the census area 

Agent Pullon no longer performs road tests so that he does not have to be in the 

confined space of a vehicle with members of the public. 

 


